Poors Piece & Clockland Charity 

Report for the North Marston Parish Council AGM May 2017

This report covers three years as the last one was given in 2014

Alison Finnemore, Cynthia Hall, John Martin, Michael Morton, Rob Symonds and Neil Tuckett were all re elected as Trustees during this period. Jim Gorringe was the ECC Trustee and remains as Chairman.
 As you all probably know Jim is leaving the village at the end of July and so on behalf of the other Trustees I would like to thank him most sincerely for his contribution to the Poors Piece and Clockland Charity, his wise council and for being our eyes and ears around the village, he will be greatly missed. 

Andrew North our tenant continues to keep the land in good heart and well maintained.

During the last three years the Charity has contributed £1950 to help parishioners in the village and £4447.88 to St Mary’s Church Restoration fund. The Charity also funds first aid classes for pupils at North Marston School

With the help of Janet Bayly and Jim Gorringe we continue to look out for any parishioners that may need assistance in some way.

Cynthia Hall
Sec to the Trustees







